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TREASURER’S REPORT 
       
 
Cash on hand, January 1st, 2010  
  Cash-checking      $ 1,400,158 
  Cash-Investments    $    769,965  
  Total      $ 2,170,123 
 
 Receipts/ transfers in during the fiscal year   $5,669,428 
  Total available      $7,839,551 
 
  Less selectmen’s orders/transfers out  $5,263,504 
Cash On Hand, December 31st, 2010    $2,576,047  
  Cash-Checking                 $2,572,579 

  Cash-Investments                   $3,468 
 
As the incoming Treasurer and a taxpayer of Plainfield I have would like to 
express my immense gratitude to Fred Sweet for his 53 years of dedication to the 
town as Treasurer.   Only after becoming involved in this work can you truly 
appreciate the work that Fred did for so long.  Thank you Fred!  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Sarah Governo, Treasurer 
 

 
Selectboard holding one of their “out reach meetings” at the Plainfield Library  

     


